TIGER LAKE OWNERS ASSOCIATION

The Board of Tiger Lake is planning on
removing the Dish Satellites In Our
Neighborhood. The Board Needs To
Determine If Anyone Has An Existing Contract

With Dish Network Prior To Removal. Please
Respond ASAP

Please call if you have an active contract.

Diane James 850516 4308



